March 14, 2024

VIA CERTIFIED MAIL -- RETURN RECEIPT REQUESTED

Nob Hill NA

Gary Eyster

316 Ambherst Drive NE
Albuquerque, NM 87106

Dear Gary,

My name is Annie Diefenthaler, I'm the Compliance Manager for VARA LLC, this is to notify you of a public liquor
hearing scheduled for Tuesday, April 2, 2024 at 9am via Zoom Video for:

Liquor License/Application No.: Dispenser License No.

Applicant: VARA, LIC

Doing Business As: VARA

Proposed Address: 3619 Copper Avenue NE, Albuquerque, NM 87108

Mailing Address: 315 Alameda Blvd NE, Albuquerque, NM 87113

The Applicant is seeking a Winegrower 1* Off-Site Location Liquor License with On and
Off Premise Consumption with Patio Service.

If any persons desire to testify, participate or otherwise submit comments. please contact Donna Montoya, Liquor
License Coordinator at: (505) 768-8147 or by email donna@cabg.gov at least 72 hours before the hearing,

NOTICE OF PERSONS WITH DISABILITIES: If you have a disability and require special assistance to
participate in this hearing, please contact Donna Montoya at least three days before the hearing date at 768-3147.

If you have any questions please call me at 505-898-6280 ext 1010 or by email annie@varawines.com.

Sincerely,

N

Annie Diefenthaler
VARA LLC



